Dear Kindergarten Friend,

I hope you are having a wonderful summer with your family! My name is Mrs. Nork and I will be your Kindergarten teacher this year! I have been teaching Kindergarten for 12 years. I live in Flemington with my husband DJ and our two year old daughter named Aubrey. I can't wait to learn all about you and your family:)

I have been back at school getting our classroom ready and I thought I would write you a letter to tell you how excited I am to meet you. We are going to have so much fun this year in Kindergarten! We will sing songs, read stories, make projects and learn so many wonderful new things. Of course there will be lots of other new friends who will be waiting to learn with you, too.

As summer comes to an end, there are a few things I'd like you to do. Please read every day with your mom and/or dad. Pick out letters that you recognize in the book. Also practice writing your name. Try writing it with one capital letter and the rest lowercase letters. If this is hard for you, don't worry... we will be practicing in school too! The only thing that matters to me is that you try your best :0) Another good thing to practice at home is listening. We will be doing this a lot in school! It will help mom and dad out too! I am looking forward to seeing you! I hope you enjoy these last days of vacation!

I will see you soon! Bring your smile!

Your Teacher.

Mrs. Nork

